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POWER COMPANY

Notice of Completion of Closure

Hoot Lake Plant Ash Landfill

Construction closure activities at the Hoot Lake Plant landfill were completed on September
20,2023. In accordance with §257.102(h), this notice of completion of CCR Unit closure is being
posted within 30 days of completion of closure. A Notice of Intent to Initiate Closure of the
Hoot Lake Plant Ash Landfill was posted on April 13, 2023.

Onsite closure activities are complete and Otter Tail is currently finalizing the Construction
Documentation and Certification Report. The completed report will be submitted to the State
of Minnesota for final acceptance as required by the site’s state industrial solid waste permit.
The report will be posted to the CCR website and added to the operating record as required by
the CCR Rule following review and approval by the State of Minnesota.
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Paul M. Vukonich, P.E. Date
License No. 50857
Owner: Otter Tail Power Company




